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4th June 2021 
 
Dear Senior Student & Parent / Carer,  
  
Firstly, I would like to say how proud and impressed we are of every young person in our senior school 
community through S4, S5 and S6 for their mature and considered approach to the assessments, to 
the masterclasses, tutorials and the other support programmes that have been in place.  
  
Due to some young people who have had to self-isolate and in order to allow for assessment mop ups, 
final coursing, final timetabling, final provisional results gathering with quality assurance, we are now 
planning to keep our seniors on leave until Monday 14th June.   
  
Our revised plan for our senior cohort is:  
  
New S5 (current S4) will attend for Period 3 only on Monday 14th June, they will see their Pastoral 
Care teacher or House Depute, they will receive a new timetable, a presentation on expectations of S5 
and a plan for the provisional results, any problems on coursing can be followed up during this time.   
  
New S6 (current S5) will attend for Period 5 only on Monday 14th June, they will see their Pastoral 
Care teacher or House Depute, they will receive a new timetable, a presentation on expectations of 
S6 and the plan for the provisional results, any problems on coursing can be followed up during this 
time.   
  
Following this, new timetable arrangements will start for senior school for our new S5 (current S4) and 
new S6 (current S5) on Tuesday 15th June.  
 
Current S6 – We will be in touch with further details for our current S6. We would like to issue a 
special delivery of hoodies and a celebration breakfast for each house group scheduled for next 
Thursday 10th and Friday 11th June. This will be organised as below:  
 
Thursday 10th June Period 1 Katrine House   
Thursday 10th June Period 2 Torridon House  
Friday 11th June  Period 1 Lomond House  
Friday 11th June Period 2 Rannoch House 
 
 
The plan for Provisional results 
  
As you will be aware the cancellation of SQA exams for the 2021 diet was replaced with the Alternative 
Certification model. 
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Our Seniors have been working exceptionally hard, generating evidence, following their full-time 
return.  
  
One of the benefits of this year's model is that we have been able to share progress with young people 
throughout the session. We have issued 3 tracking reports to our senior students Each of these reports 
have provided our learners with a working grade indicating their progress in each subject at the time 
of issue.  
  
On Thursday 17th June, Period 3 during core time, provisional results statement will be issued to all S4 
pupils (new S5 pupils) by Pastoral Care / Depute of the House.  
  
On Friday, 18th June during periods 5/ 6, a provisional results statement will be issued to all S5 pupils 
(new S6 pupils) by Pastoral Care / Depute of the House.  
  
On Thursday 17th June we will post out a provisional results statement to each S6 learner.   
  
If, following receipt, of the provisional results statement young people wish to discuss them further 
there will be support from Pastoral Care and the Senior Leadership team.  
Skills Development Scotland will also support young people following this.   
  
Once again and, I do not say this lightly, a sincere massive thank you to all our families who have 
worked closely with us this year.  It really is appreciated.  
 
I also would like to extend my thanks to the staff at our school and lastly to our seniors for their efforts 
in ensuring the grades they receive will be a true reflection of their abilities.  
  
 
Yours in partnership,  
 
 
Mrs L Edgerton - Head Teacher 
 


